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What: Injury Crash   

Where: 52nd Avenue and Timber Parkway (Fargo) 

When: July 23, 2021, at 11:42 P.M. 

Road Conditions: Good 

Weather Conditions: Clear 

Crash Involvement: One vehicle. 

Type of Crash: Ran off roadway, striking fixed objects. 

Agencies Involved: North Dakota Highway Patrol, Fargo Police Department, Fargo Fire 

Department, and F-M Ambulance.  

Vehicle No. 1: 1992 Honda Civic 
Driver No. 1: 35 year old male, West Fargo, minor injury 
Restraints: Seatbelt in use 
Charges: Under Investigation 

Passenger No. 1: 20 year old male, West Fargo, minor injury 
Restraints: Seatbelt in use 

NARRATIVE: A 1992 Honda Civic was traveling east bound on 52nd avenue near Timber 
Parkway in Fargo. The driver of the Honda lost control causing it to strike the curb.  The 
Honda then struck a traffic light post, electrical box, and causing severe damage. The driver 
and passenger of the Honda were transported by F-M Ambulance to Essentia Hospital in 
Fargo to be treated for injuries sustained in the crash.  The crash is under investigation by the 
North Dakota Highway Patrol.
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